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Minnesota Department of

HUMAN RIGHTS

February 4,2013

Ms. Robbie LaFleur, Director
Minnesota Legislative Reference Library
645 State Office Building
St. Paul, MN 55155-1050

Re: Annual Report on Obsolete Rules

Dear Ms. LaFleur:

Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, we can identify no
Minnesota Department of Human Rights rules that are obsolete, unnecessary, or
duplicative and that should be repealed.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Georgina Weidell at
651/539-1106.
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